
 

 

 

Madeley Primary School | 19th May 2014 

 Term 2    Hello from Camp Australia Madeley  

We have had a busy two weeks making Mothers Days Gifts, news 
reporting, fabric painting, water marbling and making wooden battery 
cars.  Children have put a lot of effort into creating gifts for parents. 

We have been working together to build positive relationships and 
respectfulness amongst the children and with Educators. ‘The 
kindness tree’ has had a positive effect on children’s behaviour and 
manners.  We will continue to encourage and support children’s 
learning dispositions in being patient, kind, caring and by playing as a 
good friend.  

Soccer has been an ongoing sport for after school activities.  Joshua 
and Liam have chosen teams and taught many of the children ball 
handling skills and rules and regulations of the sport.   

Children have brought in some beautiful family photographs that they 
have displayed in the frames they have especially made for our 
family and friends wall.  We would welcome more family memories to 
place on our board. Come and take a look! 

Children have been interested in news articles and have written 
stories of themselves and the positions they hold in their classroom 
and school community.  It was very informative knowing what is 
expected of them in these positions and how they respond to their 
responsibilities. 

Please continue to encourage your children to bring a hat with them 
to Camp Australia, so they can participate in all our outdoor activities. 
Also please remind your children what days they will be attending 
Camp Australia. 

We have prepared a special homework area. Please let us know if 
you would like your child to complete homework while at Camp 
Australia. 

Thank you  


